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15" of July 2024
To Whom It May Concern & WFHSS EC,

I am writing on behalf of the FSRACA Committee, on the 8" & 9" of March 2024 FSRACA held their annual face
to face meeting. At this meeting the committee formally supported and endorsed David Bellamy in their
application for a position on the WFHSS Executive Committee.

David Bellamy has served as President of FSRACA since February 2019 and still holds the position, succeeding
the early outgoing president.

David has been an exemplary leader and advocate for our organization, demonstrating unparalleled
commitment and expertise in the field of sterilization and infection control.

David has consistently demonstrated their ability to lead with integrity, innovation, and a collaborative spirit.
Their strategic vision and dedication to advancing our field make them an ideal candidate for the WFHSS
Executive Committee. We believe that David’s participation at the international level will not only enhance the
impact of WFHSS but also bring valuable insights and perspectives from our region.

We strongly support Davids application and are confident that their skills, experience, and passion for
excellence will contribute significantly to the goals and initiatives of the WFHSS Executive Committee.

Thank you for considering David's application. Should you require any further information, please do not
hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,
{SLJ o J«wtsi,ou

Tracey Worthington
FSRACA Secretary

Yours sincerely,

David Bellamy |

FSRACA President

committe@fsraca.org.au



